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Activity Test - families 'self report' 

Question

The Government has been at great pains to point out that families will be able to ‘self report’ 
their activity and won’t have an increased compliance burden. How will that work?
How will that reporting system interact with the building of a new IT system to double down 
on compliance? 

Answer

 Families will be able to self-report their activity to the Department of Human Services 
(DHS) over the phone, in person or through the new IT system. The IT system will enable 
families to interact with DHS using smart technology which will both simplify this process 
and reduce the need for families to self-report over the phone or in person.

The activity test has three broad steps and families will only need to report if there is a 
significant change which causes them to move to another step of the activity test.

 Families are best placed to know what activities they are undertaking and the 
Australian Government has a high level of trust in them reporting this accurately. 
Families would generally obtain little benefit from ‘over reporting’ their activity as this 
would simply qualify them for more subsidised child care than they need, for which they 
will have to make a co-contribution.

To ensure compliance with the activity test, some families will be required to participate in 
random spot checks to provide evidence of their activity, such as documentation from 
their employer/organisation or doctor. 

In addition to the random spot checks, the Government will investigate any allegations or 
suspicions of deliberate fraud in relation to families’ reported activity.


